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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 8:13 AM


To: Maria Rea; Brown, Howard; Yip, Garwin; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Barbara


Byrne - NOAA F... (Google Drive); Joe Heublein; Lawson, Dan


Subject: ROC LTO - Nimbus Hatchery Fall-run Chinook Program


Hi all,

I wanted to follow-up on our conversation yesterday about whether or not the Nimbus

fall-run Chinook salmon program is part of the PA or not.


It's a little ambiguous in terms of species, but it seems the fall-run program is part of

the PA based on the following sentence from the BA, page 3-21:


"Reclamation has ongoing activities that would continue, including fish hatchery

programs at Coleman and Nimbus, because these facilities were intended as mitigation

for the construction of CVP dams."


The PA doesn't say much more about it.


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



